HARDY COUNTY PUBLIC SERVICE DISTRICT

WATER ADVISORY
LIFT NOTICE

Customers of the Hardy County Public Service District’s Marvin Chapel water system
were notified on Wednesday May 14, 2025 of the potential contamination of their drinking
water and were advised to boil water. We are pleased to report that the problem has been
resolved and it is no longer necessary to boil the water prior to consumption.

We apologize for any inconveniences and thank you for your patience.

As always, for more information, you may contact the Hardy County Public Service
District office located at 45 District Drive, Moorefield, WV or by phone at (304) 530-3048.

This notice is being sent to you by the Hardy County Public Service District
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